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Question:

Senator SIEWERT - Can you tell me how many people received the letter of
13 August? You will probably have to take it on notice.

Mr Tidswell - We will have to take that on notice.

Senator SIEWERT - And in which communities?

Mr Tidswell - We will have to take that on notice.

Answer:

As at 8 October 2010, 1,300 customers have been issued with the letter dated
13 August 2010.

As the new Income Management model is being implemented throughout the
Northern Territory, letters are being sent in phases to customers in all communities
across the Northern Territory who are eligible under the new model.




